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Exciting Upgrades to Lions Ventureland Playground 
 
This morning following safety inspections, the new Harbour Town play area was opened to visitors and within 
minutes of fencing removal, little people were loving it!  
 
Our operations staff are excited with this 
new centerpiece of the Lions Ventureland 
Playground. The new piece, called 
Harbour Town, is about 60 feet x 60 feet 
and includes six slides, a pirate ship, 
spinner and climbing structures. The 
playground piece is based on ramps and 
hexagonal platforms fostering inclusive 
and intergenerational play to be 
accessible to users of all abilities. The 
design is based on a ship and dock theme 
fitting with the marine-seashore overall 
theme in the playground.  
 
In 2021, through the British Columbia 
Tourism Dependent Communities Fund, 
the City received a grant for $315,000 for 
improvements to the playground.  
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